
UNITED STATES COMMISSION ON CIVIL RIGHTS

SOUTHWESTERN REGIONAL OFFICE
Heritage Plaza·
418 South Main
San Antonio, Texas 78204
Telephone: (512) 229.5570
FTS Telephone: 730=5570

DATE: November 6, 1979

REPLY TO
ATTN OF: SWRO

SUBJECT: Invitation List for Ten Years Later Conference

TO: Texas SAC Members

The staff of the Southwestern Regional Office is preparing
an invitation list for the "Ten Years Later" Conference
scheduled for January 15th and 16th in San Antonio, Texas.
As you know, the study regarding civil rights in Texas
during the past ten years will be released and reviewed
at this time. In order to secure representation from all
areas of the state, we are requesting that you aid us by
submitting a list of names and addresses of persons you
wish to invite to the conference.

Additional information regarding the conference will be
made available to you in early December. A self-addressed
envelope with our address is enclosed for your convenience.

f ere a any questions, please call.
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Regional Director
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